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Fire Services Coordinator 

SOUTH DUNDAS - The Municipality of South Dundas is pleased to announce Jacob Perry as 
the new Fire Services Coordinator, effective February 5, 2024. 

Perry has been a volunteer firefighter with South 
Dundas Fire & Emergency Services since 2019 
and will be a welcomed addition to the administrative 
team. Born and raised in Morrisburg, Jacob loves the 
comradery of SDFES and joined to give back to the 
community. 

"We’re excited that Jacob’s skills and knowledge for 
training and personal development will be a great 
asset to the Municipality and will be utilized as the 
department moves forward with their in-house 
training program” said Acting Fire Chief Alldred- 
Hughes.   

The Fire Service Coordinator will be providing 
administrative support to the Fire Chief, as well as 
leading and assisting the development, review and 
management of programs and services within the 
Fire Department.   
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